
Church Announcements 
 

Ladies Tea 
The Ladies Tea will now be Saturday, June 1st from 10:00 am to 12:00 pm.  

There are two sign up sheets in the back.  
One is for the table decorating.  

For this, we ask you to bring 8 teacups, 8 saucers, and 8 bread/dessert plates.  
They do not all have to match.  

You can also decorate with another person if you’d like.  
The table service, tablecloth, and table centerpieces will be provided.  
Please have everything to the church kitchen by 6 pm on May 31st.  

The second sign up sheet is for Table Set Up and Food Prep.  
You will be helping to set up tables, making tea sandwiches, and dipping 

strawberries.  
You will need to be at the Church Kitchen by 6 pm on May 31st.  

 
 

Home Bible Fellowship 
We will be starting a Wednesday Night Home Bible Fellowship June 5th at 7 

pm. 
It will run through August 7th.  

We need 4 Host Homes to hold the meetings.  
If you’d like to be a host home, there is a sign up at the coffee area.  

 
 

Ladies Bible Study 
Inviting all Ladies to attend our Ladies Bible Study on Tuesday mornings at 

10 am.  
 


